
From:
To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: NOT 11pm -7am / Night Flights
Date: 28 February 2022 11:48:07

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

Good morning,

I learned this morning that Dublin Airport is planning 65+ flights per night for cargo when
the new runway is built.

This is appalling! I can't believe that this is the first I have heard of this news and I strongly
disagree with this going ahead on a number of grounds.

Please do NOT go ahead with this proposal.

Kind regards,
Peter




